IN THE NEWS

Heather Lonian Interviewed by Biz New Orleans
about Promoting Inclusive, Anti-Racist Workplaces

06.22.2020

As the national discussion about the Black Lives Matter movement continues, businesses and
organizations nationwide are examining their policies to determine how to provide a more
inclusive, anti-racist environment for employees, clients and customers. Stone Pigman attorney
Heather Lonian, chair of the firm's Diversity and Inclusion Committee, talked to Biz New Orleans
about her work and what other organizations can do to further these goals. The article can be
viewed here.
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